
Lake Hill Elementary School 

PAC Meeting 

October 17th 2017 7:00- 8:25pm 

 

Attendees – Stacey Locke, Renee Alexander, Cassie Thorogood, Sarah Kebede, Christine Patterson, 

Elaine McVie, Andrea Chan, Lisa Higgins, Kalyn Sarkany, April Brosius, Kristen Kirby, Cora Hallsworth, 

Robyn Emerson. 

President’s report- Stacey Locke 

 Fun Lunch 

- We are looking for more volunteers to assist and offer more options for the upcoming 

fun lunches in the new year. April said she would assist. 

 

o Parent education grant: Are there any specific topics we would like to see?  

- Self-regulation is one and promoting healthy behaviour 

- Anxiety workshop is another 

- Math with Nikki Lineham 

 

o Scarecrow Stomp update-: Stacey for Angela Sawyer 

- Volunteers wanted for all shifts please send Angela an email. 

- So far there are 31 families who have pre-ordered, some cakes will be sold at the bake 

sale.  

- Spirit wear will also be for sale at the event 

 

o Holiday cards/gift items 

- Went with createdbykids.ca out of Maple Ridge, no cost to PAC, all items are sent to the 

school and done at the school. Dates to go out in the weekly emails from Lucy. 

- Holiday gift shop set for December 7th and 8th. 

 

 



Pancake breakfast is a potential go for the week of December 18th; can we get donations for the food? 

$387 was spent last year for plates, cutlery, candy canes, sausages etc. Natalie McKay is waiting to hear 

if the kitchen can be used for Lake Hill. 

 

Movie Night date could be Jan 19th 

 

Paint night fundraiser at the school is being planned for February 2nd. Mrs. McVie is going to get her 

serving it right and start the process of writing the letter for permission to the District. It was suggested 

that Angelica Fox could assist with wine as she works at Peller Estates. 

 

Family Fun Finale- We need a date as Jaime wants to get the dunk tank. There could be some water 

restrictions with the dunk tank, please look into this further. 

 

Treasurers Report – Cassie Thorogood 

Motion made by Sarah Kebede and seconded by Cassie Thorogood to approve the following requests for 

funding received to date: 

Field trips $1,068 $6 per student x 178 

Grad shirts 145 $5 per grade 5 student 

Science Venture 720 average $80 per class 

Symphony outing - 2 buses 600 
 Track meet - bus 300 
 Curling instruction 200 
 Playground trees, picnic table 2,130 
 Library upgrades 5,000 
 

 
$10,163 

   

Administration Report 
 

 Christine has had some training on the website and will update it soon. 
 

 Elaine 
 

 Enrollment is up, this increases our budget, and there are now more students to move around. 

 Overall goal of having the emergency preparedness reunification ramping up so that we are 
good to go. 

 Super and VCC PAC presidents and principals and vice principals chat about things going on at 
their school over dinner. Talk to each other about how our PAC functions 

 Professional growth, generative growth direct our personal goals is to “listen” 

 Open forum discussion on any feedback we can give the Administration; i.e. what we want for 
the direction to go. Sports and activities, availability and communication. 



 More yoga was asked for, Tennis in Spring, PISE to come to the school, Cribbage, chess and 
checkers to be set up and taught by a parent. 

 There are bulbs waiting to be planted in the tubs for spring. 
 
 
 
 

Next PAC meeting is Tuesday November 21st 
 


